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October 12, 2012 
 
 
 
Sent by e-mail to: 
mdabney@gwrr.com  
 
Mr. Mark Dabney 
General Manager 
Bay Line Railroad, LLC 
2037 Industrial Drive 
Panama City, Florida 32405-6033 
 
 
Dear Mr. Dabney: 
 
The Department received your September 21, 2012 correspondence addressing the 
Non-compliance Letter issued to you on the same date.  Your actions and explanations 
adequately document compliance or corrective actions for all alleged violations.  As such, we 
consider this agency investigation resolved and no further agency action is necessary. 
 

We appreciate your cooperation in completing the investigation and in resolving this matter.  If 
you have any questions, please contact Melissa Woehle at (850) 595-0669 or by e-mail at 
Melissa.Woehle@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jim Byer  
Hazardous Waste Supervisor 
 
JCB/mwj 
 
c: Keith Chiles, Manager of Bay Line Locomotives, bchiles@gwrr.com 
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